
Soar to Success - Self-Sufficient, Original, Attitude, Resilient 

Tuesday 12th November 

Odd Socks Day 

Tuesday 12th November 

Year 6 Come & Share Event 
2:45pm 

Tuesday 12th November 

Year 2-6 Reading Parent 
Workshop 5pm 

Friday 15th November 

Children in Need 

Friday 15th November 

Class 7 Assembly 

Tuesday 19th November 

Year 1,2,3 Disco 3:30-5pm 

Thursday 21st November 

-Reception Disco 1:30-
2:30pm 

-Year 4,5,6 Disco 3:30-5pm 

Friday 22nd November 

Class 21 Assembly 

Dates for your diary 

 

C6 Advait 

C7 Aryah 

C8 Jaya 

C9 Arit 

C10 Dhakshan 

C11 Artjoms 

C13 Rithvika & Nicky 

C14 Sai 

C15 Lily-Mae 

C16 Adway 

C17 David 

C18 Nathan 

C20 Yathmika 

C21 Riaan 

C22 Zachary & Jasmine 

C23 Miller 

SOAR Superstars 

A message from our Deputy Headteachers: Mrs Jacoby & Mrs Brown 

View our Twitter for the 
latest updates and news: 

Twitter 

Social Media: Twitter 

Exciting learning from this week 

Year 6 went to the War Memorial 
Park to take part in the Children's 
Remembrance Service. We took 
part in a service delivered by a 
variety of important figures from 
Coventry. We shared poems and 
listened to those by children from 
other schools. 

 

To launch our new topic in maths, Year 3 have had a times table recap activity morning! 
We have had an iPad quiz, TTRS, times table riddles, games, puzzles and orienteering!  

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
It has been a great first week back, with children sharing news of their Diwali celebrations 
and exploring Diwali further in their RE lessons. Children have also been excited about 
celebrating many other aspects of the Autumn season and have brought their autumnal art 
projects into school as part of a PTA competition, which has been lovely to see!  
 
Next week, we will mark Remembrance on Monday 11th November across the school, with two 
minutes of silent reflection, to mark this important event, as well as holding assemblies led by 
Mrs Sahota. Along with other schools in Coventry, Year 6 attended the Children's 
Remembrance Service at the Memorial Park this week and it allowed them to think about the 
impact and sacrifice of war linked to their Rising From The Rubble creative curriculum topic, 
which they are currently studying. Councillor Mal Mutton, Lord Mayor of Coventry, has asked 
schools in Coventry to share this message to make you aware of commemorations: 
 
The Remembrance Day Service and Parade will be held on Sunday, 10th November 2024 
at 10.30 am in the War Memorial Park. 
I know that schools already support the work of the Royal British Legion through the 
wearing of poppies, the symbol of Remembrance at this time, which is very appropriate 
to ensure our next generation understand the importance of the occasion. 
Each year the service ensures that memories of ex-service men and women from WW1, 
WW2 and more recent wars are not forgotten. We would like the children of our city, 
and their families, to share in this year's event. 
 
Next week, we also have an important focus on anti-bullying, when we will be learning about 
'Choosing Respect'. Mrs Hart will be leading assemblies on how to disagree respectfully as 
part of this important nationwide campaign and this will be followed up in class, through 
discussions in PSHE. Odd Socks Day for Anti-bullying Week is on Tuesday, where we all join 
together to think about inclusivity and kindness, and when we celebrate that we are all 
different and all equal.  
Children in Need is on Friday 15th November and we will be joining in the fun and fundraising 
by wearing our Pudsey ears and t-shirts as part of our school uniform that day. We would 
kindly ask for the children to bring in donations towards this very worthwhile charity event 
please.  
Finally, just a reminder that we will be holding a Reading Workshop for Y2 - Y6 parents on 
Tuesday 12th November. We look forward to seeing you there!  
 
Mrs Jacoby & Mrs Brown  

If you would like to vote for your chosen parent governor please do so using the following link: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GNM3TB3  
 
Voting will close on Tuesday 12th November. There is also an opportunity to submit a paper vote using 
the ballot box which is located in the school office. 

Reminder 

https://twitter.com/mppscoventry?lang=en
https://twitter.com/mppscoventry?lang=en

